UNITED NATIONS INSTITUTE FOR TRAINING AND RESEARCH (UNITAR)



INSTITUT DES NATIONS UNIES POUR LA FORMATION ET LA RECHERCHE (UNITAR)

801 UNITED NATIONS PLAZA, NEW YORK

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

LE DIRECTEUR GÉNÉRAL

12 December 1980

Dear Ms. de Lourdes Pintassilgo,

Thank you very much for your valuable contribution to the recently held UNITAR seminar on "Creative Women in Changing Societies" which took place in Oslo, Norway from 9-13 July 1980. Your insightful and thought-provoking remarks which were presented at the Opening Plenary of the seminar greatly inspired its participants and laid the foundation for the arduous work which was to follow.

We are currently in the process of arranging for the publication of a Final Report of the seminar, in which we will reproduce the Addresses made at its Opening Plenary, and have designated February 1981 as the target date for publication of the Final Report.

We would very much appreciate your forwarding to UNITAR a facsimile of your Address to the Opening Plenary of the seminar, or an approximation, for inclusion in the Final Report to enable a large readership of both women and men to benefit from the wisdom which you imparted that evening.

I am looking forward to a fruitful co-operation in the future and wish you a joyous holiday and a productive and fulfilling New Year.

Best Regards,

Davidson Nicol,

Under-Secretary-General, United Nations

Executive Director, UNITAR

Ms. Maria de Lourdes Pintassilgo Alameza Street Antonio Dos Capazos 4-5 DRT Lisbon 1100, Portugal

